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Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union Celebrates Seventeen Days of Giving Back 

Alpena, Michigan, December 09, 2022 – 
Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union (AAACU) 
is celebrating the holiday season with 
kicking off this season of giving campaign 
Seventeen Days of Giving Back. 

Over seventeen days AAACU will be 
bringing holiday cheer to thirty-four 
different organizations throughout 
Northeast Michigan. Organizations 
selected will receive a $500 donation from 
the credit unions Community Investment 
Fund. 
 
The Community Investment Fund are 
dollars donated back into our 
communities from the credit union 

pledging to donate $0.75 a month/$9.00 a year for each member enrolled to receive electronic 
statements. If you are interested in making a difference in your community become a member of 
AAACU today and enroll in our electronic statements. If you are already an AAACU member, simply sign 
up for our electronic statement service. 

Team members recently presented Shoepalooza with a $500 check. Funds from this donation will be 
used to help purchase shoes and boots for local youth in need. 

AAACU serves members primarily in Alpena, Alcona, Montmorency, and Iosco counties with nine 
locations: a main office located in Alpena, with branch offices in Ossineke, Lincoln, a Tiger 
Branch in Alcona Community Schools, Atlanta, Oscoda, the Owl’s Nest in Oscoda Area Schools, 
Tawas, and an additional branch in Alpena. As of November 30, 2022, AAACU provides service 
to 33,732 members with total assets equal to $572,168,794. 


